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 On February 27, 2015, Missouri-American Water Company filed a petition asking 

the Commission to promulgate a new rule to establish a revenue decoupling 

mechanism for use by water and sewer corporations.  The Commission denied that 

motion on April 22, but indicated it would open an investigative case to further explore 

the issue.  The Commission has now opened that investigative case in File No. AW-

2015-0282.  No further Commission action is required in this case and it shall be closed.  

 

      BY THE COMMISSION 

    Morris L. Woodruff 
      Secretary 
 
 
 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
On this 23rd day of July, 2015. 
 
Woodruff, Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
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